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STATEMENT OF CANDIDATE FOR

DAVIS JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION TRUSTEE

MADHAVI SUNDER    
Occupation:  University Law Professor

I will bring responsible, reasonable, and resourceful 
leadership to our school district.

A child of immigrants, I went from public school to 
graduate magna cum laude from Harvard and then from 
Stanford Law. Public schools make our country the land 
of opportunity.

The mother of two elementary school children, I have been 
a PTA volunteer, an AYSO soccer coach, and participated 
in the school district’s strategic planning process.

I will insist on wise use of limited resources, concentrating 
funds in the classroom, not unnecessary consultants. As 
an attorney, I embrace the fi duciary duties of a Trustee to 
all students. A published author and university professor 
of 15 years, I will lead during major educational changes, 
including Common Core mandates.

I led the campaign to name what is now Korematsu 
Elementary after the native California hero, for which 
Davis was recognized by The New York Times.

I have been endorsed by hundreds of community 
members, parent leaders, the Davis Teachers 
Association, former Justice Cruz Reynoso, State Senator 
Lois Wolk, Assemblywoman Mariko Yamada, Supervisor 
Jim Provenza, Superintendent-elect Jesse Ortiz, Mayor 
Dan Wolk, City Council Members Brett Lee and Rochelle 
Swanson and the deans of engineering, law and social 
sciences.

Please visit www.SunderForSchools.org.

s/ Madhavi Sunder

STATEMENT OF CANDIDATE FOR

DAVIS JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

BOARD OF EDUCATION TRUSTEE

CHUCK RAIRDAN Age:  50   
Occupation: Chief of Real Estate Acquisitions,
 U.S. Army Corps of Engineers,
 South Pacifi c Division

As someone who knows fi rsthand the ability of quality 
education to transform lives and as a member of the 
DJUSD Strategic Planning Committee, I am committed 
to seeing the continued success of Davis public schools.  
The depth and range of my 20-year professional 
experience in managing complex, multifaceted programs 
with accountability, transparency and fi scal responsibility 
have prepared me well for the challenges currently before 
DJUSD--and for creating the conditions necessary for 
continuous improvement.

As the fi rst member of my extended family to earn a 
college degree, I worked my way through school to 
achieve a bachelor’s of science from Humboldt State 
University and a doctorate in environmental science 
and engineering from UCLA.  I will apply that same 
perseverance and the insights gained along the way with 
my collaborative, solution-oriented work style to a tenure 
on the Board of Education.  I am not an aspiring politician, 
just a community member wanting to help make a positive 
difference in the lives of future generations.  I will work 
to strengthen the foundations of inquiry-based learning 
and creative problem solving skills to better prepare our 
children for healthy, productive lives and to prosper in a 
rapidly changing world.

http://RairdanForSB.org

s/ Charles Rairdan

EACH CANDIDATE’S STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS IS PRINTED EXACTLY AS SUBMITTED BY THE CANDIDATE.


